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A	fairer	rate	should	be	allocated	to	solar	electricity	which	truly	reflects	the	true	
value	of	your	solar	feed	in.	It	should	be	manditory	for	power	company	to	
increase	feed	in	prices	to	reflect	rising	costs	of	electricity.	I	have	recently	had	a	
problem	with	AGL	regarding	this	problem	until	the	matter	was	resolved	through	
the	Energy	Ombudsman.	It	would	appear	that	the	government	had	lost	control	
over	the	power	companies.	
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